COPY
Tlopl's Register of Shippmg,

71, Fenchurch Street, L.
3 3pd March, 1947.

Dear Sir,

Replzlng tn your letter ~f the 21st ultimo in further
reference tn the repair of the main engines ~f the hopper barge
" ANDRNM7DE Xo.1", I bave to inform you that the method now
proposed by the fwners will be approved previded additional mild
stael reinforcements be Citted to the I.P. cylinder to your
satisfactlon.

The Owners &8re being informed acenrdingly.
vours falthfully,

Clerk to the

Classification Committeo
D. A. MacFarlane, 7sq. FIVLL S e

MARSTILLES.



